MINUTES OF A CITY COUNCIL BUDGET WORKSHOP FOR THE 2017-2018 FISCAL YEAR
HELD AUGUST 29, 2017 — 6:00 P.M.
COUNCIL CHAMBERS IN THE RUHMAN C. FRANKLIN MUNICIPAL BUILDING
303 W. MAIN ST., KENEDY, TX. 78119

MEMBERS PRESENT: RANDY GARZA (MAYOR), ALBERTO BALDARRAMOS (DISTRICT 1), FELIPE LEAL (DISTRICT 2), BRANDON BRIONES
(DISTRICT 3), MAGGIE GONZALES (DISTRICT 4), WALTER CHANCE (DISTRICT 5)
CITY PRESENT: BARBARA SHAW (CITY MANAGER), AMANDA HINES (CITY SECRETARY)

1. Call Budget Workshop to order and announce a quorum is present.

Mayor Randy Garza called the budget workshop to order and announced a quorum was
present at 6:08 P.M.

2. Prayer.

3. Pledge of Allegiance.

4. Workshop in regard to the City’s Budget for the 2017-2018 Fiscal Year.

Mayor Randy Garza and council members went over the 2017-2018 proposed budget
with the city manager and city secretary.

5. Mayor Announcement that the 2017 Ad Valorem Property Tax Rate is scheduled
for adoption on September 12, 2017 at 6:00 PM, during the regularly scheduled
meeting to be held in Council Chambers in the Ruhman C. Franklin Municipal
Building, located at 303 W Main, Kenedy, Texas.

Mayor Randy Garza announced the 2017 Ad Valorem Property Tax Rate is scheduled to
be adopted on September 12, 2017 at 6:00 PM, during the regularly scheduled meeting to
be held in Council Chambers in the Ruhman C Franklin Municipal Building, located at
303 W Main, Kenedy, Texas.

6. Adjourn

Maggie Gonzales made a motion to adjourn the budget workshop. Brandon Briones

seconded the motion. All in favor.

Randy (arza, Maym

Budget Workshop adjourned at 6:33 PM.
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Amanda M Hines, City Secretary




